

September 17, 2014

Mr. David R. Clark General Manager Paducah Power System P O Box 180 Paducah KY 42002-0180

Dear Mr. Clark:

As the region's largest business advocacy organization, the Paducah Area Chamber of Commerce is well aware of our members' concerns regarding the recent spike in power costs to Paducah Power customers. The Chamber represents more than 1,000 businesses in our community. As you know, power costs are a key component of economic success not only for our members but the community as a whole.

To that end, on behalf of the Board of Directors of the Paducah Area Chamber of Commerce and our members, we strongly urge the management and Board of Paducah Power to evaluate all possible avenues to obtain more stable and competitive electric rates for its customers.

We appreciate the support Paducah Power provides to the Chamber and to the community. We are confident that you and the Paducah Power Board understand the concerns of the business community regarding this issue.

On behalf of the Board of the Paducah Area Chamber, we would welcome any opportunity to speak to you or the Board members regarding this matter or have you brief our Board on your status at a future Chamber Board meeting.

Sincerely,

Deborah Edmonds Chair of the Board

book a Odnonds)



